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Resignation message to fellow staff

Gus Pennington <gpennington@pcsd.us> Thu, Feb 13, 2025 at 8:24 PM
To: Heather Conn <hconn@pcsd.us>, Mara Lutomski <exec@pcsd.us>, PSD Superintendent <supt@pcsd.us>

To my fellow staff,

It has been a blast teaching at Stedman Elementary and | appreciate all the help and support | have gotten
while working there from all around. However, at this time, | am resigning from my 5th grade teaching
position at the end of the year. I'm keeping up on those continuing credits and hope to come back to the
district at some point in the future. Until then, I'm in it to win it to the end!

August “Gus” Pennington

-August "Gus" Pennington



